
COUNCIL MEETING  
Virtual, live streamed
Wednesday 24 February 2021  
(Meeting No. 453) 2.00pm
Live Stream Link:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST TO  
PRESENT TO (Virtual, not live streamed) 
AND SUBMIT QUESTIONS TO COUNCIL
Expressions of Interest (EOI) to present to 
and submit questions to Council are still  
invited. EOI to present in a virtual  
meeting place commence at  
approximately 12.30pm. During the 
COVID-19 restrictions, Council have 
adapted its usual open sessions. The 
Council Business Team will make  
contact with those parties who register 
an Expression of Interest. Refer to  
Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
councilmeetings
Please contact Council Business for  
questions about Council Meetings.

PARKING PATROLS INCREASE
Parking patrols are going to increase in South 
Gippsland to ensure the fair use of parking 
spaces for the community. Please obey the 
parking signs located around to ensure  
everyone has an opportunity to park their  
vehicle. If you have any safety concerns in 
relation to parking, please contact Customer 
Service on 5662 9200.

COMMUNITY SATISFACTION SURVEY 2021
South Gippsland Shire Council would like to  
inform you that from 28 January 2021, for 
three weeks, you may receive a call from an  
independent market research agency, National 
Field Services. They have been commissioned 
to conduct a community satisfaction survey on  
behalf of Council. More information on this  
survey can be found on Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/ 
southgippslandshirecouncil

IMPOUNDED VEHICLE
Council impounded the following vehicle in  
accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local  
Government Act 1989:

2002 Red Holden Sedan
Impounded on: 2 February 2021
Impounded from: Brisbane Street, Poowong
Registration Number: ZZH778

Unless this vehicle is collected and the  
relevant fees paid within 14 days of the date of 
this notice, the vehicle will be offered for sale 
to the public. For enquiries, please contact 
Yvonne Constantine, Local Laws Officer, on 
5662 9200 during office hours.

TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified  
companies/applicants for the following:
•	 RFT/282 - Laptop Fleet Replacement
Tenders close on Tuesday 23 February at 
2.00pm AEDT. Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal:
 www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders 

The Great Southern Bale Trail 
(GSBT) is getting closer and closer 
to kicking off.
The project is an exciting new  
initiative that joins art and  
agriculture together to create an art 
trail. The trail will feature six  
installations made from silage, old 
farm machinery, fencing or sheds.
The project is being coordinated 
on behalf of South Gippsland Shire 
Council by Louisa Vale. Louisa runs 
a 100-acre beef property in Toora 
North, is a mum of two, and is an 
artist in her spare time.
She has a shared love of farming 

and art, and is passionate about 
showcasing the South Gippsland 
region.
We are looking for farms and  
artists who want to feature in this 
exhibit. To be considered for the 
project, your farm needs to be able 
to be viewed from a publicly- 
accessible road. Expressions of 
interest close 15 February.
If you would like to get involved in 
the project, whether you are an  
artist or a farmer, head over to 
Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
gsbt

Farming transformed into art
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Are you a South Gippsland 
creative?
Council is pleased to partner with ArtsACTION - an 
upskilling and professional development program 
for creatives.

Participants will receive a six-part email resource 
pack, access to Zoom workshops and a growing 
creative network. The best part? It’s FREE!

The program will be delivered from now until 30 
June 2021.

If you are interested in participating in the 
ArtsACTION program, you can get more 
information here:
popupart.com.au/artsaction


